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May Newsletter - 2020 
 

White Bluff Elementary School 
377 School Rd. White Bluff, TN 37187 T: 615-740-5775 

http://www.dcstn.org/wbes.aspx 

  Our mission at White Bluff Elementary is to encourage the love 

of learning while preparing students for success in life.                                                                          

  

 
 

2019-2020

A Note from Your Administration 

We appreciate the tremendous way our staff, students, parents, and 

community have responded to the situation we have faced this spring.  Our 

district leadership is working hard to make sure our students are safe and 

healthy.  The outcome has been phenomenal as we all worked together to do 

the best we can for our little Wildcats.  This has not been an easy time for 

anyone, but we appreciate what you have done.  We want you to know how 

much we miss our students and how much we want to help.  You will find help 

in this newsletter from school registration to a mobile food pantry here at WBES.  

We look forward to the future and wish everyone a happy, healthy summer. 

Andrea Beaubien, Principal                          Glenda Sullivan, Assistant Principal 

 

SKYWARD INFO 

 

 

 

 

\ 

Congrats to our Teacher of the 

Year 

Ms. Crystal McElvain is our 2019-

2020 teacher of the year.  Ms. 

McElvain has served as our 

teacher for three years – and she 

has been teaching for a total of 

eight years.  Her colleagues were 

delighted to name her Teacher of 

the Year for WBES. 

 

 

Grades for students in grades 3-5 are 

visible to legal guardians in Skyward.  

In order to see the report cards, legal 

guardians can set up a Skyward 

Family Access account.  You can 

download the Skyward app to your 

Smartphone or go to Skyward link at 

www.dcstn.org.  If you already have 

an account, just log-in.  There is a 

“forgot your password” link below the 

Username and Password entry box if 

you have forgotten it.  You will need 

to have a valid e-mail address on file.  

If you need to set up an account or 

verify a new e-mail, e-mail Glenda 

Sullivan at gsullivan@dcstn.org.  In the 

e-mail, send a picture of the front of 

the driver’s license of the person who is 

requesting the account.  When the 

account is verified, you will receive an 

e-mail with login info and be asked to 

reset the password. 

 

2019-2020 Yearbooks will be for sale when we return to school.  They are 

$20.  No action is required at this time.  Legal guardians may view and purchase 

spring 2020 pictures by contacting https://inter-state.com/support  If you use an 

e-mail we don’t have in Skyward, you will have to verify identity by sending 

a photo of the front of your driver’s license.     

http://www.dcstn.org/wbes.aspx
http://www.dcstn.org/
mailto:gsullivan@dcstn.org
https://inter-state.com/support
https://inter-state.com/support
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MyOn March Minutes Madness   Way to go, Wildcats!  

What a close competition! 

Top Reader - MyOn Moolah - Noah Hill 909.1 

Top 3 Readers    Noah Hill 909.1       Cydnei Morgan 826.7        Emma Hooper 684.4 

Top Reader Each Grade   K Eric Mason 274.4, 1st Caleb Hiatt 412.5, 2nd Chloe James 285.6 

3rd Emma Hooper 684.4,    4th Noah Hill 909.1,        5th Cydnei Morgan 826.7 

Top Homeroom   Ms. Kayla Terry Mann's Class 2.43K minutes! 

Ms. Ann has gift cards for all the students who won! 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-k and Kindergarten Registration Information is available at  

http://www.dcstn.org/StudentRegistration.aspx 

Be sure to check out the Playbook for 2020-2021 Pre-K and Kindergarten Online Enrollment.  

This valuable resource will answer most questions you may have.  The enrollment process will 

end on Wednesday, June 15. While school offices are officially closed for in-person business, 

office staff will be available to answer your questions by phone during the hours of 8:30-2:00 

every Wednesday through May 20. On days other than Wednesday, the front desk at the 

Central Office (615-446-7571) will be able to answer general questions. You may also email 

the school principals. 

Dickson County Schools are proud to be able to serve meals to students during the summer of 2020.  Meals are 

provided free to children ages 0-18. Families do not need to provide proof of school enrollment, income, or 

free/reduced lunch eligibility.  Children must be present to receive the meal.  A breakfast and lunch will be pre-

packaged and distributed to families.  Meals will be distributed in a ‘grab and go’, so there is no need for a 

family to leave their vehicle.  There will be no access to school buildings available during this time. 

Locations: 

Creek Wood High School:  Main bus loop - gym entrance  (10 – noon) 

Dickson Middle:  Auditorium entrance (Frosty Jug side)  (10 – noon)  

Bruce Perry Homes:  Brittney the Lunch Bus  (10 am – 10:30 am) 

Crosby Terrace:   Brittney the Lunch Bus  (10:45 am – 11:15 am) 

Dickson Housing:   Brittney the Lunch Bus  (11:30 am – Noon) 

 

https://www.facebook.com/kayla.terry.3910?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARAoOGZb_5DbTW-FJqEWDf-i-CLYOUhoAdJO1fC7hq9rkd1Hbqhx4XJUyC501nkkLqHmnLSTFaFn7znE&dti=640854412681690&hc_location=group
http://www.dcstn.org/StudentRegistration.aspx

